
More collective bargaining news from across 
Europe

 Europe 

The latest edition of collective bargaining news from the European Trade Union 
Institute has many articles related to the public services including news on pay 
developments in Croatia, Czech Republic, Ireland, Slovenia, Turkey and the UK. 
There is also coverage of protests and industrial action in Bulgaria, Finland, Greece, 
Hungary, Latvia, the Netherlands, Portugal, Sweden and the UK.
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